
 

 

 

September 14, 2017 

Hurricane Irma: A message from John Eydenberg 
 
The following was sent to all US employees.  
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
The past week has brought another catastrophic and unprecedented hurricane to the Southeastern 
US. The region experienced loss of life, record floods, property losses, widespread power outages to 
homes and businesses and other infrastructure damages.   
 
The long road to recovery has begun. We need to once again step up and help to ease some of the 
burdens faced by residents including our colleagues in Jacksonville and Miami. As a business, our 
operations continue to grow and thrive in Florida. Our presence there is now part of our pedigree as a 
corporate citizen and we take pride in serving the communities where we operate.  
 
If you would like to help affected communities, Deutsche Bank has expanded its Disaster Relief 
Matching Gifts program to include Irma. The bank has lifted its 5 thousand dollar maximum and will 
match up to an additional 5 thousand dollars per employee for donations made to charities 
responding to the disaster. Donors may select any tax-exempt organization that is actively delivering 
support for Hurricane Irma. Please be sure to note Irma relief in reference to any gifts.  
 
The Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation is also working closely with the Jacksonville office to 
identify potential philanthropic opportunities that are geared towards helping the city’s most 
vulnerable. Deutsche Bank remains committed to the Florida region and will play a role in its relief 
and recovery efforts. We are happy to report that the first grant will go to Feeding Northeast Florida, 
an organization where many of our employees volunteer on a regular basis.  
 
Thank you for your continued generosity.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
John Eydenberg 
Chairman, Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation  
Vice Chairman, CIB Americas   
 


